High Commission of Sri Lanka, London

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to your child's Birth and Citizenship registration
application submitted through Sri Lanka High Commission. The Citizenship
Department in Colombo has requested to submit the UK Naturalisation
Certificate of father to process your child's application. Appreciate if you could
submit/present the original of the same to Sri Lanka High Commission in the UK
or Citizenship Department of Immigration and Emigration in Sri Lanka.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us either
through email or birth registration telephone line after 2.00 p.m.

Regards,

Consular Division,

Sri Lanka High Commission,
London.



